‘LAUREN'S LAW”, THE CAMPAIGN TO HAVE ASTHMA INHALERS
INCLUDED WITHIN FIRST AID KITS IN COMMERCIAL KITCHENS

The panel considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by the
Head of Social Policy providing an overview of “Lauren’s Law”, the campaign
to change the law to enable asthma inhalers to be included in First Aid kits
within commercial kitchens.

It was recommended that the panel note the contents of the report.
Decision

To note the contents of the report.



